Health Minister opens new learning
disability residential home

Health Minister Robin Swann has emphasised his commitment to supporting
people with learning disabilities to live sustainably in local communities.

The Minister today opened Bradley Court, a new residential nursing home in
North Belfast for adults (18+) with learning disability and associated care
needs, including behaviours that challenge.

Patients resettled from Muckamore Abbey Hospital will be among the residents
of the home, which will also be open to admissions from the wider community.

StopCOVID NI app to be extended to
under-18s — Minister

The StopCOVID NI app is to be extended to children and young people from next
month, Health Minister Robin Swann has announced.

Resurfacing scheme for Cregagh Road,
Belfast

A £320,000 resurfacing scheme on Cregagh Road, Belfast is due to commence on
Monday 31 August 2020.

Mallon praises community partnership
in face of Storm Francis and urges
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The Minister for Infrastructure, Nichola Mallon has praised the multi-agency
and community response to Storm Francis and called for communities to be on
their guard as weather warnings remain in place.

Agencies on the ground responding to
Storm Francis

Multi-agency partners are currently on the ground working in partnership
responding to the impacts of Storm Francis.
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